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Sent via email: ;   

Dear Ms Oddie 

Re: Graco Australia Pty Ltd resale price maintenance notification - ACCC Draft Notice  

The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the ACCC) has released a Draft 
Notice in relation to the resale price maintenance (RPM) notification lodged by Graco 
Australia Pty Ltd (Graco Australia) on 21 March 2023 for its airless and air assisted paint 
sprayers, ranging from entry-level to professional trade products.  

The ACCC’s Draft Notice proposes to revoke the legal protection provided by Graco 
Australia’s notification.  

The ACCC’s Draft Notice  

As you are aware, the legal protection provided by Graco Australia’s notification 
automatically commenced on 4 April 2023. However, Graco Australia committed not to 
commence the Notified Conduct until the ACCC completes its assessment of the 
notification.  

The ACCC may revoke an RPM notification where it is satisfied that the likely benefit to the 
public from the conduct will not outweigh the likely detriment to the public from the conduct.  

Before revoking an RPM notification, the ACCC must issue a Draft Notice setting out its 
reasons for concluding that the conduct is unlikely to result in a net public benefit.  

A copy of the Draft Notice is enclosed and is also available from the ACCC’s RPM 
notifications public register.  

Next steps  

The ACCC invites Graco Australia’s views in relation to the Draft Notice. Submissions from 
all interested parties are requested by 22 September 2023 via this  web form, which is also 
accessible on the RPM notifications public register page.  






